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Dear Summitview,

I’'ve now been in Hong Kong for almost 7 years. I have been able to help with the
teaching on Sunday mornings with Karina doing the translation. In this time we have
seen a lot of growth in our fellowship. Many of those who have become believers since
I’ve been here, are maturing and taking big steps of faith, such as sacrificing study time
or waiting longer for the right job to prioritize the things above. They are also out-
reaching on campus. We help lead a small young people’s group and are focusing on
further equipping, by going over difficult faith questions. In our group we have people
from 3 different universities including the one where I studied and now work, so we
are trying to be lights for the next generation. Both Karina and I have also been leading
young adult BSF groups.

Recently there have been a few people who have heard the good news and prayed to
recieve the Lord, including one of the girls Karina has been mentoring. But we are
still having difficulty getting these young believers engaged and committed to spiritual
growth, as everyone is so busy in Hong Kong.

A park is opening outside of the building we meet at on Sunday mornings, so we are
excited at what future opportunities this may bring for us.

We are very thankful for those who have been praying for us, and are encouraged by
those who regularly keep in touch with via video calls or email responses.

- Patrick (and Karina)
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